AUSTRALIAN ANNUAL KIMBER RUN –2021 

An invitation to join like-minded owners and drivers of all types of MG’s to gather on Sunday 7th November 2021, subject to Covid 19 restrictions, on a drive through the famous Adelaide hills.
As you are no doubt aware, this event is in memory of the General Manager of the MG Car Company, who was instrumental in setting the scene back in 1924 until 1944 for our favourite Octagon badged machines to continue to be seen on roads all over the world.
This is the 25th year that this event has been staged, having set off in all directions and been offered to all owners, drivers and navigators of the cherished marque. No matter the model or colour, all are welcome and you do not need to be members of the organising MG Car Club of SA. Only MG’s can participate, so tell your MG friends that they are welcome.
We assemble on Sunday 7th November at Edwards Park, Anzac Highway Adelaide near West Terrace from 0730 onwards for an address by the City of Adelaide Lord Mayor, The Right Honourable Ms Sandy Verschoor at 0900 before being flagged off on a pleasant drive finishing in Mannum for Lunch, with a morning tea stop in Mt Torrens where you can view all the MG’s on display.
Please complete the entry form which is available on the MG Car Club of SA website www.mgccsa.org.au and include you surname and car registration with electronic payment details.
Those who have been on this Kimber Run will be able to say afterwards “We did the run in 2021”.
Coordinators Mike Greenwood 0412 701 850 and Ken Burke 0488 541 646.
